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In South Carolina we want every student to feel they are getting the best education that suits their needs, that’s why 
we are excited to announce 'South Carolina School Choice Week.’ When we give parents diverse options and allow 
parents to decide what is best for their student
 
 
 
With greater availability of school choice, we've seen increased student performance in our public schools. When 
families have access to diversity in their educational options, then the economy, the community, and the students all 
benefit.”
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